
2017 FUMC Involvement with Columbus Habitat Build – September 30, 2017 
 

On Saturday, September 30, the sixth Columbus Habitat for Humanity house located in the New Hope addition 
was dedicated. Stacey Gronenthal is the owner having put in her “sweat equity” along with her three children. 
Many sponsors, donors, and volunteers were involved to make this project happen. An attached excerpt from 
the Columbus Telegram describes the project. 
 

Several members of Columbus First United Methodist Church were involved along the way: 
 

Habitat for Humanity-Columbus Board of Directors: 
Jamie Snyder, Executive Director; Chuck Kinnison, Ken Curry, Beth Kurtenbach-current board members 
 

Workers/ Food Prep on July 22, the FUMC Work Day: 
Chuck & Nadine Kinnison, Don Fowler, Peg Jeffres, Cathy Davis, Michelle Schindel, Doug Kallesen 
 

Shed Build by GROW Men-UMMen: 
Rocky Plettner, Denny Kinkaid, Don Fowler, Rich Rohde, John Plettner, Mary Plettner, Richard Snyder, Chuck 
Kinnison, Fred Peach, Paul Badje 

 

   
 

 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 For more 
information, see 
Columbus Telegram 
article – Oct 3, 2017 –
(next page) 



 
 

 
 
                                                  (Excerpted from the Columbus Telegram, October 3, 2017) 


